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SCIENCE
 Y6B have gained more understanding

of the food chains and food webs. They
have now fully grasped how the energy
source from the producers like plants

transfer to the consumers like animals.
We have also discussed how not only
energies can be transferred but also

toxins which are natural and  inorganic
chemicals. They have discovered how
microplastics make their way up the

ocean food chain into the fish. 

LITERACY
This week, the students spelled new sight

words and number-related words, as well as
writing the words in their syllabic form and

identifying their word class. They have
listened to an audio file of a wild wind and
come up with many descriptive words to
describe what they heard. They reviewed
figurative language to further understand
how it creates imagery beyond the literal.

They listened to some rap poetry and
planned and delivered their very own rap

poetry performance. It was very interesting
and exciting!

.
 

This week's mathematics lesson was fun! The
children learned more about specific names
of quadrilaterals and have identified lines of

symmetry by cutting shapes and folding.
They have identified the number of angles,

parallel sides, and diagonals of each
quadrilateral. We have studied the parts of
the circle and have become more proficient
in constructing circles with any given radius

or diameter.

MATHEMATICS

The children's work wall in science showcasing
their diagram on food chains



PE: Group 1.

Swimming 
with Ms. Kira

Swimming: Group 2.
Seng, Kodom,Beato, Dara,

Ellin, Kimhor, Linna and Jessica.

Dalin, Dalika, Gangyeon, Narsha,
Cameron, Amarin, Longking, Kohav,

Veninh

Swimming Reminders: 

MAKE SURE TO BRING EXTRA  CLOTHES TO
CHANGE INTO AFTER SWIMMING. 

BRING YOUR CAPS, GOGGLES AND FLIP
FLOPS

MAKE SURE TO BRING YOUR
       SWIMMING SUITS/ SHORTS AND 
       SWIMMING SHIRTS. 

BRING YOUR TOWELS. 

THE STUDENTS OF ISSR KHMER DEPARTMENT 
DOING  A PRESENTATION ABOUT PCHUM BEN

Art and design

The children had been doing a lot of excellent artwork  
in their arts and design class. Just recently, we've
worked on some artistic collage and  abstract painting
related to space exploration. 



Monday, 23rd October 2023 - Back
to school
Do all your homework. 
Arrive to school before the bell
rings.
Be careful with your workbooks
and student books during this
holiday. 

The Y6B visiting the  Y5's
classroom "Museum". The
children had an amazing
time asking appropriate
questions to gain more

knowledge about the Year
5's exhibit. 

Have a wonderful holiday! 


